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FB Christmas Party – SAVE THE DATE – SUNDAY DEC 14  th  , 6:30 pm  
Meet at Suburban Tap, 1318 Johnson Ferry Rd, for the FB Christmas party.  
Marietta, GA 30068.  Drinks and Hors d'œuvres will be served.  Please R.S.V.P. to 
xxx@bellsouth.net.  State in your e-mail how many will be attending.  The party is for 
adults only.

Forest Brook Phone Directory 
The 2008 FB Directory has been printed and a copy was put in each mailbox.  If you did 
not receive your copy, please e-mail Debbie Logan at: xxx@ bellsouth.net

East Cobb Park – Holiday Celebration
Friends for the East Cobb Park will sponsor the 5th annual family Holiday Lights 
Celebration and a visit from Santa Claus on Saturday, December 6th at the park. The 
celebration starts at 5:30 p.m. with holiday music and a sing-along with recording artist 
and park friend Jay Memory. Mike “Big Daddy DJ” will be the master of ceremonies. 
Santa, along with Rudolph, is scheduled to arrive at 7:05 p.m. Attendees should bring 
their own cameras for photos with Santa. Admission is free, and overflow parking is 
available at Fullers Park. Food and beverages will be available for purchase. In the event 
of inclement weather, the alternate date for the event is December 13th.
More details are available at www.eastcobbpark.org.  

THANK YOU!
A great, big thank you to Maureen Danzig, Melissa Anderson and 

the Paule Family for their work to make the Forest Brook 
Halloween party a huge success.  The kids loved the scary haunted 
house, the bouncing inflatable, costume contests, pumpkin painting 

and the piñatas.   Thanks for everything.

Contact information for your HOA Board

President:  Kirk Wimberly:  xxx@bellsouth.net
Vice President:  Cici Christ:  xxx@yahoo.com 

Treasurer:  Bill Paule:  xxx@yahoo.com
Secretary:  Debbie Logan:  xxx@bellsouth.net

Board Member at Large:  Kip Knauth:  

Please contact a board member if:

 You are interested in serving on the board.  Elections to be held in March 
2009.

 You have a question or concern about the neighborhood.
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Cobb County Code – Garbage Collection
In an effort to keep our neighborhood looking good, we wanted to remind everyone of the 
Cobb County Code regarding garbage collection:  

Garbage collectors may not operate between the hours of 11 p.m. and 7 a.m. 
Garbage cans can only be placed at the curb the evening before collection and 
removed by 11 p.m. on the day of collection.

Please remember to follow the code and remove your cans by 11:00 pm on the day of 
collection.  Thanks!


